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Dear Planning committee. 
 
I am writing to raise a concern with planning application P20-035. 
 
Having looked at the photographs and map supplied of the site by Mr Wrigley, I am 
concerned that the siting of these bays may limit further the turn we have to make towing 
pilot gigs.  The only way to bring them up from the quay is the wrong way around the one 
way system, with a very tight turn up against the Tregarthens wall. 
We would suggest siting these bays more into the carpark, maybe 2 bays further into the car 
park, there by reducing the risk of the usual poor parking impinging onto the road.  I accept 
it is only a replacement of a parking place anyway, but it would be sensible to not worsen 
the general situation at the Mermaid carpark. 
Also the area does experience very high levels of salt intrusion, sand blasting and flooding 
and I wondered who will have the costs of up keep of these once they have been sited? 
I feel the financial implications of the up keep of these charging points should be taken into 
consideration by council at planning, especially where they are being placed in an area such 
as the Mermaid carpark where conditions can be pretty extreme on occasion. 
Kind regards 
Alison King (Mrs) 
 


